

Dear Parent/Guardian of a GAB Peer Ambassador

You must be so proud!

Your child has made a wonderful choice to become a GAB Peer Ambassador.

What does that mean?

Being a GAB Peer Ambassador not only means that your child has something very credible to put on his or her college applications but, they have chosen to become a leader, role model, and an upstander in their school and community.

What's an upstander?



An upstander is somebody who recognizes a bullying or cyberbullying problem and interjects the situation in a positive, effective, and non-threatening way. YOUR child will contribute to the change that needs to be made to help solve this increasing and devastating bullying epidemic.

Your child will be provided with the necessary training tools and skills needed to successfully be a Peer Ambassador. He or she will act as a leader, resource, mentor, and inspiration to their peers.

Being a GAB Peer Ambassador will be a positive life-changing opportunity for your child during their high school experience. We are extremely happy to have your child join us on our mission to develop and execute the best anti-bullying program there is to implement into every school nationwide.

Join us as we change the culture of learning in our schools and to create a healthy, positive, and comfortable environment for our students.

Please feel free to visit GABNOW.org to learn more about Generations Against Bullying, the GAB Peer Ambassador Program, the benefits of being a Peer Ambassador, Qualifications to being a Peer Ambassador, and what a Peer Ambassador does.

It's important for parents to be involved in their child's life and school. Therefore, as a parent/guardian of a GAB Peer Ambassador, we at the GAB team would greatly appreciate if you review the Peer Ambassador Program and submit your approval below.

We want you as a GAB Peer Ambassador parent/guardian to understand who GAB is, what GAB does, and what your child does as a Peer Ambassador.

For more information, please feel free to visit GABNOW.ORG or reach out to us.

Sincerely,

TEAM GAB Linda Lee 414-509-8232 Sahara DeVore 414-315-4034 Jim Dean 920-410-3039

Attachment: Parent/Guardian of a GAB Peer Ambassador Approval Form



Parent/Guardian of a GAB Peer Ambassador Approval Form

NEW! This form can now be completed online at gabnow.org

Go to: Main Menu > Become a Peer Ambassador > Approval Form (Bottom of Page)

As a parent/guardian of a GAB Peer Ambassador, I have reviewed the GAB Peer Ambassador Program. I understand and support Generations Against Bullying and the GAB Peer Ambassador Program. I agree to and approve of my child being a GAB Peer Ambassador and to make a positive impact at school and in the community.

NEW!

This form can now be completed online at gabnow.org

Go to: Main Menu > Become a Peer Ambassador > Approval Form (Bottom of Page) /or/

Sign this Approval Form and deliver or mail to the attention of:

Linda Lee, Executive Director GAB Greendale High School 6801 Southway Greendale, WI 53129

if hand delivering, leave at the main office on the main entrance located on the far west side of the building